
MATTHEW MANZO

TECHNICAL SKILLS

UiPath Certifications for RPA Developer Foundation

and RPA Developer Advanced  

ACADEMIC BACKGROUND

University of Florida

BACHELOR OF ARTS IN ECONOMICS, 2018

Ironhack Miami

Ironhack is an immersive bootcamp with eight campuses
around the world, offering 9-week courses in Full Stack Web
Development. (400+ hours)

JUNE 2020 COHORT

Consultant - Xerox Business Solutions (XBS) 

Consistently made over 200 cold calls weekly, via telephone
and in person

Scheduled 8 appointments weekly, which resulted in
generating over $200,000 in new business 

Effectively engaged with C-Suite executives (CEOs, CFOs, CIOs
and CMOs) on a daily/weekly basis 

Called on and developed business relationships with mid-sized
companies in Broward and Palm Beach counties, including
Associates MD, US Mortgage of Florida and MedReceivables

OCTOBER 2018 - MARCH 2020




RPA/AUTOMATION ENGINEER

matthew.manzo1@gmail.com - (954) 812-4401 - Fort Lauderdale, FL



www.linkedin.com/in/mattjmanzo










Software Engineer - StageWood Consortium 

Using React 16.8, Prisma, GraphQL and SQL, contributed to and
developed a new product, building features to meet deadlines
and get product into beta stage. 

Created components with various React component libraries
such as Material UI.  

Worked closely with designers to implement designs while
maintaining code functionality and performance.  

APRIL 2021 - MAY 2021 

Associate Analyst - RPA - EMIDS 

Worked with client to create automated workflows for client
healthcare payer sites. Each automation generated an average
of $300,000 in savings per year per healthcare payer site. 

Led the oversight and development of 4 automation analysts,
in addition to trained and mentored incoming hires as the team
grew and expanded. 

JUNE 2021 - SEPTEMBER 2021 

Technical Work History

Automation Developer - Accelirate 

Created automations that have produced over $600,000 in
savings within 6 months of assisting the client. 

Implemented AWS Textract Machine Learning module  into
cost-ineffective processes. Generated $50,000 in savings and
increased process efficiency from 25% to 90% within a months
time. 

Increased support efficiency within school administration
department from 80% to 95%. Resulted in over $150,000 in
savings on a quarterly basis and human error dramatically
reduced.

Experience working as a developer building processes from
scratch and working in a support role managing existing
Production/live processes.

SEPTEMBER 2021 - AUGUST 2023 

Non-Technical Work History


